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CLASS SWAP DAY—MONDAY 10 JULY—Children in Reception to Year 5 will 
spend Monday morning with their new teachers for 2017-2018. 
ST CLARE HOUSE MUFTI DAY—TUESDAY 11 JULY 
Children in St Clare house may wear their own clothes to school on Tuesday to 
celebrate the feast day of St Clare. 
CELEBRATION MASS FOR  MS KEANY—TUESDAY 11 JULY 6.00PM 
Families and staff past and present are invited to Ms Keany’s Celebration Mass 
at All Saints on Tuesday at 6.00pm. 
VACANCY FOR PLAYWORKER IN WHIZZ KIDS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB—please 
look on our website for more information. 
CHARITY CAKE SALE—THURSDAY 13 JULY 
Mrs Hargreaves (parent in Years 4 and 6) will be raising money again for  
charities Dan’s Trust and The Fearless Foundation.  Please look out for her 
stall in the playground after school on Thursday. 
BHF JUMP FOR LIFE—Thank you to everyone who supported this event.  We 
raised an amazing £4,000!   Twenty per cent of this total is for Cardinal  
Newman to spend on sports equipment. 
PARKING PERMITS FOR HERSHAM STATION CAR PARK 
Existing permits are due for renewal this summer.  If you no longer need your 
permit please let us know by Friday 14 July so there are enough permits  
available for new parents.  Thank you. 
KS2 LUNCHES We will be sending home the letter for autumn term KS2  
lunches next week.  Please make sure any outstanding payments are made 
immediately—lunches for next term can only be booked for accounts with 
no payments outstanding.  Thank you. 
8TH WALTON BROWNIES is attended by lots of Cardinal Newman girls and is  
looking for a new Leader.  If you are interested please contact  
Juliet Murray on 07768206744 or at: jools_murray@btinternet.com.   
MESSAGE FROM ELMBRIDGE SHOUT! PROGRAMME  
The Shout! Holiday Activities Team has experienced unexpected problems 
with the new online booking system and would like to apologise to parents 
who tried to reserve spaces.  The link is as follows if you would like to re-try:   
http://www.elmbridge.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/shout-holiday-activities/ 
PA NEWS 
A huge thank you to all the parents and teachers who helped make the  
Summer Fair a success last week.  It was a great day, enjoyed by everyone.  
We will give an update on how much money was raised next week. 
The PA AGM will be held on Tuesday 18 July—everyone is welcome. 

EFFORT AWARDS 

Red Luma D Hattie F  Ruby Nathan G Thomas D 

Orange Mia D Fabio G Coral Keagan M Luke H 

Green Thomas M Martina G  Opal Ethan D, Thomas A, Sean M 

Yellow Leo I Isabelle A  Sapphire Lily W Lilia C 

Violet Nico F Mei C Emerald Jude K Annabel B  

Blue Maya O William H Amethyst Khia B Adam C 

Topaz Kate O   Abigail E Garnet Brandon C Erin O 

http://www.elmbridge.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/shout-holiday-activities/

